New York State Department of Environmental Conservation

Division of Environmental Remediation
Remedial Bureau B

625 Broadway, Albany, New York 12233-7016
Phone: (518) 402-9768 « FAX: (518) 402-9773
Website: www.dec.state.ny.us

January 30, 2007

Mr. Edward Aldrich

Port Authority of New York and New Jersey
Two Gateway Center, 14" Floor

Newark, New Jersey 07102

Re: HHMT - Port Ivory Facility
ID # V00615, V00674 & V00675
Health and Safety Plan

Dear Mr. Aldrich:

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC), in cooperation with
the New York State Department of Health (NYSDOH), have reviewed Hatch Mott MacDonald’s (HMM)
final changes (dated November 2006) to the report titled “Site Specific Health and Safety Plan, Howland
Hook Marine Terminal - Port Ivory Facility, dated September 2006. The NYSDEC has determined that
this submittal addresses all comments in our September 20, 2006 comment letter. As such, the Site
Specific Health and Safety Plan is now approved.

Please distribute the required copies of this final document as specified in the Voluntary Cleanup
Agreement (VCA), including those required for the document repositories, for this site. If you have any
guestions, don’t hesitate to call me at (518) 402-9768.

Sincerely,

Thomas Gibbons
Project Manager
Remedial Bureau B, Section D
Division of Environmental Remediation
cc: R. Cozzy/File
T. Gibbons
G. Clark (HMM)

ec: B. Guidett (DOH)
D. Walsh (Reg. 2)
eDOCs: letter.hw\V00615.2007-01-30.pi_Sites1,2and3_HASP_approval.pdf
eDOCs: letter.hw\V00674.2007-01-30.pi_Sites1,2and3_HASP_approval.pdf
eDOCs: letter.hw\V00675.2007-01-30.pi_Sites1,2and3_HASP_approval.pdf



